
SLOW DOWN 

STOP 

FROM PHYLLIS LEDBETTER: 

 

At our last Board Meeting, I had emphasized that speed has become stressful for those walking 

with canes, and/or pets. 

People need to slow down! 

Whether you are on any Devonshire road or even on Kings Ridge Blvd,, folks are not completely 

stopping at the STOP signs. Some are just barely slowing down and then proceeding. STOP 

means STOP. Don’t know how else to say it. Speeding within our gated community needs to be 

addressed community wide. We are posted for 25 mph (not 25+) on the main roads and 14 

mph (not 14+) within Devonshire. 

I would appreciate everyone who spreads the word, to your family, your friends, and your 

service providers. We don’t want anyone to be injured from speeding or failure to stop. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 

Just me, Phyl 

 


